

Treatment and Accessibilities Sub-Committee Report

E.P.G.S.A Panel 71

September 11, 2022

Area Quarterly Meeting, 3Q22

Committee Members-

Steve W. D45 (Chair), Dave L. D60, Ray M. D32, Advisor- Pete B. Alt-Delegate

We Participated in a successful joint accessibilities workshop in August with the Area 59 Ad hoc Literature committee in Melvern. We had great attendance and I wanted to thank all who showed up and participated in our hybrid workshop. We started discussing ideas for our workshop at EPGSA in November and will continue to do so. Participated in the Area 59 Bridging the Gap committee consisting of the Area 59 BTG coordinator, Ralph and Corrections committee chair, Malissa. Attended the BTG forums on zoom the fourth Thursday of every month from 7:30 to 8:30. I gave a presentation on the second step of the Bridging the Gap program to participants of the BTG forum in July. We worked with the BTG committee and other Area 59 volunteers to complete list of all treatment centers and locations in Area 59. The information we gathered will be turned into a display. We already have a 4-page handout for all DCMs to look over. Thank you for allowing me to serve.